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Web Site


We are most grateful to Justin for keeping the web site up to date. The second topic question is now on the site regarding ‘no cold calling’ zones for the village. So far only 31 people have voted on the subject and of those 74% are in favour.


The previous topic was about the possible 20mph limit being imposed in the village. Of the 145 votes cast, 62% were in favour of it.








Some Current Items being discussed by your committee


- a 20 mile per hour speed limit has been put on minor roads in some housing estates for a trial period to evaluate the system. If this is successful then we can expect this to be imposed on the streets around the village. Your committee feels this will be a system which will be harder to monitor than the present 30mph limit. If the present 30mph limit were to be enforced there would be no need to reduce the speed limit.


- the ‘Eaton Village’ web site is now up and running. Any information which could go on the site can be sent to any member of the committee.


- efforts are continuing to try and get the trees in Donkey Lane lopped and made safer.


- the village sign has just been repainted and now looks very good thanks to Midas Decorating Service





2009 Summer Garden Competition


This year has been the Notcutts Summer Garden Competition. All front gardens of properties in the village were looked at. Subsequently Andrew York from Notcutts did the final judging and selected the winners. Congratulations to them and to all the gardeners whose gardens have been commended. Our sincere thanks go to Notcutts for hosting the presentations and for their continued support of this biennial event.


Next year will be the Waitrose Spring Garden Competition. So be thinking about some bright ideas for your front gardens. Judging will be taking place in April or May. 





Annual General Meeting 2009


The Residents’ Association AGM will be held on Tuesday 29th September 2009 in the Eaton Primary School Hall at 7.30pm. All residents who receive this newsletter are eligible to attend and those who have paid their annual subscription are also entitled to vote.


After the formal business and a short break for refreshments, there will be the opportunity to hear Matthew Davies talk about the ‘Management of the Eaton Marshes’. Also in attendance will be members of City Council, the Safer Neighbourhood Team and Ermir Prendi, the new City Council Community Engagement Officer


The current committee members are Gerald Cooke (chairman) 453164; Barbara Heighes (secretary); Thelma Cooke (treasurer); Hilary Goodson; Margaret Kearn; Gareth Phillips; Jean & Michael Phillips; Jenny Plunkett; and Diane Varvel.  All members are eligible for re-election – new members also required.
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